
Transport for NSW

Mortdale Maintenance Centre Upgrade
October - November 2022

Upcoming weekend work
Due to a number of unexpected interruptions to our work at Mortdale, we are now planning to demobilise by 
mid-October and complete all construction work by the end of 2022. 

We will be completing some work outside of standard construction hours between:

• 6pm Friday 14 October and 7am Monday 17 October 2022

• 6pm Friday 11 November and 7am Monday 14 November 2022.

This work has been scheduled to take place during Sydney Train’s track work periods, when no trains are 
running, minimising disruptions to commuter services and improving the safety of our construction team and 
customers. 

If our noise modelling indicates impacts at your address, we will contact you directly to discuss mitigation 
measures before our work occurs.  

Translating and interpreting 
service 
If you need help understanding 
this information, please contact 
the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them 
to call us on 1800 931 189

For more information
For more information about our project, please visit 
yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms-mortdale

For any enquiries please contact our project team on 1800 931 189 or 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

For urgent calls outside business hours please call our 24/7 
construction response line on 1800 775 465




